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to join a duly qualified local body of Home Defense.
All Sections and members, are hereby instructed to assist 
the legally qualified officer personnel of the Dominion 

of Canada in the detection and prevention of all sub­
versive activities, sabotage and alien propaganda.

'Continental Headquarters hereby instructs all 

Technocrats in Canada that it is their patriotic duty, 
as members of Technocracy Inc. in Canada, to give their 
full aid and co-operation, as loyal Canadians, to the 
Dominion of Canada in uncovering and combatting all 
"Fifth Column" activity of any kind whatsoever.1 
Canada Technocrats Outline Defense program

Authorized by CHQ, the Technocrats of Yorkton, 
Saskatchewan, on June 6, 19^0, took the following action 

which was reported in the 'Yorkton Enterprise,' as 

follows :
'Technocracy Inc., Regional Division 10251» moved 

in their big guns backed by most of their Infantry and 
trained a bombardment on those attending a public meet­
ing of the War Effort Committee in the City Hall Tuesday 

night and all but blasted a resolution through with s 
seven clauses which they claimed would stop the "pussy­

footing, carpet-bagging and go to town to win this 
cockeyed war.1 They did succeed in having their 
resolution passed on the control committee for analysis 
in the hope that those of the Yorkton district will 
show our government at Ottawa that all citizens here 
are prepared to go all out to wage a total war against 
the enemy. . .

'The following resolution was moved by Mr. Jansen 
and seconded by Mr. Chapman.' (Both of 10250-1.)

'We are faced with the most ruthless and efficient 
enemy in the world. He must be met with the same


